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UCT’s Jammie Shuttle service returns to normal after strike ends 

Please cite Ms Gerda Kruger, Executive Director: Communications & Marketing 

Department, UCT 

 

The University of Cape Town’s free transportation service, the Jammie Shuttle, has resumed 

its normal timetable after drivers employed by Sibanye ended their wildcat strike early this 

afternoon. The drivers have returned to work and all Jammie Shuttle routes are operating 

normally. 

Jammie Shuttle drivers are employed by Sibanye Bus Services, an outsourced service 

provider to UCT. The drivers’ dispute with Sibanye was about salary. The dispute was 

resolved in a meeting between the drivers and the employer this morning. UCT has no 

details of the final agreement. 
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